Community Relations Committee
CRC
Meeting Notes

July 18, 2013

The CRC meeting was held July 18, in the annex. Those present were Carol, Tony, Janet, and Billie. The
meeting notes from the previous meeting were reviewed.

Unfinished Business

The “New Resident” tri-fold has been given to the Board for revisions. When this is reviewed and
approved, it will be printed out for new residents.

New Business

The Homeowner Advocacy Committee (HAC) is now joined with the CRC committee. Angela Vasquez is
our First Service Representative for Bellavita (formerly AMI). As of June, 2013, AMI became First
Service. Itis brought to our attention that old HAC Letters will need some revision.

There are several question concerning Rusticscapes. It would benefit our homeowners if there could be
clarification of the process for Rusticscapes, possibly in our newsletter.

Saturday Talk dates are tentatively set for our programs. The dates are: 9-13-13, 5-10-14, and 6-08-14.
Programs will be announced at a future date.

It has been suggested that when the “New Resident” tri-fold is approved and printed, that we could visit
the Chambers of Commerce for South Belt and Pearland and present the folder. This is an ongoing
project.

Bellavita has ongoing trips planned for our residents throughout the year. Our committee suggests that
a “travelers list” should be left at the clubhouse whenever there is a group traveling together . All this
would involve would be to copy the original list taken with the group. Therefore, in case of any type of
emergency, there would be a copy at the clubhouse.



It was also recommended that in the event you are a single traveler, that you have a medical Power of
Attorney . This could eliminate any problems in an emergency.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be August 15" at
10:00 a.m. in the annex.

Respectfully submitted,

Billie Velazquez



